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TUESDAY MORNING TRAFFIC: With increased enrollment, traffic congestion in front of Dudley
Elementary on Avenue G has become more of a concern. School and city officials are meeting
to see what can be done to keep the area safe as parents drop off and pick up children.
Pictured is traffic Tuesday morning at the intersection of Avenue G and 14th Street.
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